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Friendly Reminders...                                                       

Please call the Daycare to report your child’s sence or if 

absence or if you do not require school pick-up or drop-off 

Please remember to sign your child in/out daily     

Please label all your child’s belongings. 

Please send your children in weather appropriate clothing 

so that they are comfortable during outdoor activities. Friendly Reminders   

Program closure dates 

Staff Events  

Special Requests – 

Parking  

Team Building 

Endeavours  

Updates 

 

We are closed 

on Nov 11th -

Remembrance 

Day Day, 

 

Team Sandstone 
SPECIAL REQUEST 

Parking 

Please note that the street in 

front of the daycare is on the 

snow route. Please follow the 

regulations when parking ban is 

in effect. 

Unofficially, Winter is here in 

full swing. Please remember to 

send all winter gears with your 

child daily. Remember: There 

are no bad weather days; only 

bad clothing days! 

Stampede Party 2022 

Team Building Endeavours 

We are re-introducing a staff appreciation program which involves staff & parental participation. We request 

parents to nominate a staff member as 'Employee of the Month' for something they did by going out of 

their way to improve: the quality of care/program delivery/ facility maintenance/ team spirit or parent-

partnership. Please send in your nominations to the Director by email with a brief note on your reason for 

nomination. Winner will be chosen by draw and will be awarded a prize as a token of appreciation. 

Updates 

Ms. Sarah Harrington joined our team in Summer. She floats in all rooms as needed and assists in the office.  

Our Annual Purdys Chocolate Fundraiser is on. We request your participation. 

Veterans’ Food Drive is underway. Please send in your non-perishable food donations before November 18th 
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